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Clear~n corp. 

January 20, 2017 

Mr. Dennis Lawyer 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

Re: Notification of Possible Change of Control 
license No. 47-24837-01 

Certified Mail: 7015 1520 0002 0904 8275 
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This letter is in addition to the Notification of Possible Change of Control, dated December 2, 2016, that was 
submitted to the US NRC Region I. In a phone call with NRC employee Dennis Lawyer, in which he stated he 
believed the stock sale of Clearon was an indirect change of control, he requested a letter from the new 
owner (Hui Yu Xin American Corp.) stating that the company has these commitments to the NRC. 

Hui Yu Xin American Corp. agrees to continue to abide by all the constraints, license conditions, 
requirements, representations, and commitments identified in and attributed to the existing license. 

If you have any questions, please contact Amanda Marcks or myself at 304-746-3000. 

Dave Helmstetter 
General Manager 
Clearon Corp. 
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